
WALKER Cheryl 

To: WALKER Cheryl 
Subject: FW: Undeliverable - Docket Number CP 1247--Notice of Filing--Oregon PUC 

From: Marsh, Stephanie D [mailto:Stephanie.D.Marsh@windstream.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 13, 2014 10:33 AM 
To: SHEPHERD Kathy; Hoagland, Katherine Anne; Chewning, Mollie; Young, Lezlie P; Anger, Vicki; Bunting, Paul; Neff, 
Christine C 
Subject: RE: Undeliverable - Docket Number CP 1247--Notice of Filing--Oregon PUC 

Ms. Shepherd, 

JT Ambrosi and Larissa Herbowy are no longer with the company and need to be removed from the list. I am not sure in 
what capacity they were listed as contacts but if you are looking for a Government Affairs Contact then it should be Mr. 
Lynda II Nipps. Below is Lyndall's contact information: 

Mr. Lyndall Nipps 
Vice President - State Government Affairs 
655 West Broadway, Suite 850 
San Diego, CA 92101 
(619) 684-4953 
wci.oregon.govaffairs@windstream.com 

I should be the contact used to replace Larissa Herbowy. Below is my information: 

Stephanie D. Marsh 
Senior Analyst - Regulatory Compliance 
4001 N Rodney Parham Road 
Little Rock, AR 72212 
(501) 748-7897 
stephanie.d.marsh@windstream.com 

If you need a contact in another capacity please Jet me know. 

Thank you. 

Stephanie D. Marsh 
Regulatory Compliance 
Windstream Communications 
4001 N Rodney Parham Road 
Little Rock, AR 72212 
501-748-7897 office 
501-748-6583 fax 
e-mail: stephanie.d.marsh@windstream.com 
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